
NOTICE TO THE BAR AND PUBLIC 

JURY- STATEWIDE EXPANSION OF ON-DEMAND (VIDEO) 

JUROR ORIENTATION 

Following a successful limited rollout, the Judiciary is expanding on-demand 
virtual juror orientation to all counties, starting with new jury pools summoned in 
December 2023. 

As described in an October 10, 2023 notice, on-demand juror orientation 
enables a person summoned for petit (trial) jury service to register and view a 
recorded presentation online before reporting for selection. Judges will continue to 
conduct the selection portion of the process either in person at the courthouse or 
virtually. 

Designed to improve convenience for jurors, the pre-recorded juror 
orientation provides the same information as the traditional live orientation and 
reiterates the options for jurors to request to be rescheduled or excused from jury 
service without having to come to the courthouse to do that. Summoned jurors who 
are unable to view the orientation video in advance will be provided the technology 
to do so when they report in person. 

Jurors should continue to direct questions to the local jury management office 
(https://www.njcourts.gov/jurors/contact). Questions about on-demand juror 
orientation should be directed to AOC Jury Programs at (609) 815-2900 x52378. 

Glenn A. Grant 
Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated: December 7, 2023 
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